STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DESIGN DIVISION
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243-0348

INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 12-10
Regarding Standard Drawings to be Printed with Plans

Effective July 11, 2012, designers will no longer be required to print new standard
drawings with plans. Future new and revised standard drawings will be initially published
in an Instructional Bulletln and WI|| be dlgltally dlstnbuted on the website
( t -y \gineer/engr librarv/de M = b g ":.'-':) on
the|r effectlve date Once posted to the web3|te there WI|| be no need to pnnt the standard
drawings with plans. If a project is scheduled to be turned-in in the time between the
initially publishing of a standard drawing revision in an Instructional Bulletin and the
effective date of the revision the designer will use the current drawing.
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Carolyn Stonecipher, P.E.,
Civil Engineering Director
Design Division
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